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 Hello 

We started the week with two assemblies 

delivered by Father Brian, thinking about 

Harvest Festival. It is a time of year when we 

are reminded of the hunger that still exists 

both locally and around the world. We are 

collecting food for the Bow Food Bank, so please 

bring in your donations.  

The children have continued to learn 

about Black History, and we will be sending out a 

newsletter next week, dedicated to this 

learning. On that note, we are wearing red on 

Thursday to Show Racism the Red Card. 

Now Press Play updated us on their new 

lessons, and a new APP they have, in our staff 

meeting on Tuesday. You are still able to access 

some of their stories and lessons at home, we 

will make sure we re-send the information.  

Please attend the phonics workshop for 

Reception parents on Monday, if you can.  

We will be sending out your parents’ 

evening appointments next week so look out for a 

slip of paper in your child’s book bag. They are 

online, as last year, through Google Meet, so you 

will need to know your child’s Google Classroom 

log-in details to join. 

Lastly, as the temperature drops, and we 

need to keep the classrooms ventilated, please 

consider what your child is wearing, and layer up! 

Have a great weekend, 

Sharon 

 

 
 

School will be closed to children for an INSET day on Friday 22nd October and then for the half-

term holiday from Monday 25th – Friday 29th October. School reopens on Monday 1st November. 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Arham and Alfred 

Broccoli – Nusaibah and Callum 

Curly Kale – Sumeya and Finlay 

Beetroot – Akram and Seth 

Basil – Onika and Yaqub 

Thyme – Ariana and James  

Mint – Victoria and Jessie 

Lavender – Juwairiyah and Aiden 

Cherry – Nicole and Tom 

Rowan – Harriet and Fintan 

Oak – Freddie and Harry 

Willow – Tamjeed and Evie 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

▪ There will be a phonics workshop for Reception 

parents on Monday 18th October at 9am in the library. 
 
▪ Please continue to bring dried and canned goods 
in to donate to Bow Food Bank. In particular: 
cereals (including 12 pack Weetabix); vegetable 
cooking oil (1L); UHT Milk (full fat); rice (1kg); 
pasta (1kg); tinned vegetables (kidney beans, 
chickpeas, potatoes, tomatoes, sweetcorn etc -
400g); instant coffee; teabags; peanut butter; 
rice pudding; tinned custard; disposable nappies 
(most popular sizes 3, 4 and 5); washing 
powder/liquid; toilet rolls; washing-up liquid; 
shampoo; and shower gel. 
 
▪ On Friday 5th November we will be holding our 
very own fireworks night after school so please 
keep the date free! We will be selling 
refreshments, nearly-new uniform, and have 
games and craft stalls. As usual we will need 
people to help on the day and make cakes 
beforehand so let Ruth or your class whats’app 
group know if you can help out. 
 
 


